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Comments: I fully support this WITHDRAWAL.

 

As a regular visitor to the Black Hills, I've become more aware with each visit how we are undermining the beauty

and biodiversity of this very special place. The mining is out of control and mining companies are not held to

account for damage to the environment, wildlife and human life that their toxic runoff and decimation of the

natural landscape is causing. It's time to think beyond corporate interests.

 

I applaud you who initiated this Withdrawal action and ask that the Forest Service expedite further action on this

important issue by getting this to the Secretary of the Interior Dept ASAP.

 

Thank you.


